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John Kaminsky

From: Greg Greenberg <greg_greenberg@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 1:12 PM
To: John Kaminsky
Cc: rrschudlich@yahoo.com
Subject: Re: Calc Update

Thank you for the communication, John. It is much appreciated!  
 
Greg 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Mar 21, 2024, at 9:00 AM, John Kaminsky <jkaminsky@eastsideprep.org> wrote: 

  
Hello Becky, 
  
I just wanted to reach out with an update on the Spring trimester.  We have transitioned to 
integration and will focus on it for the rest of the year.  We will cover basic indefinite and definite 
integrals, u-substitutions for both types of integrals, area under curves, area between curves, and 
average value of a function.  That should get us through the rest of the year.  Let me know if you 
have any questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
John Kaminsky 
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Upper School Math 
Eastside Preparatory School 
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Kirkland, WA  98033 
  
Think Critically. Act Responsibly. Lead Compassionately. Innovate Wisely. 
  


